Rosanne A. Anderson
PO Box 116

Osceola, WI 54020
August 9, 2013

Dear Judiciary Council Members.

I am writing to you to request a waiver of hardship from the moratorium you instated on
July 1, 2013. I am the owner of a single family house on 511 Jackson St.. Lacrosse. WL
As 1 live in Osceola. WI. I was unaware of the moratorium put into place. I never
received a letter informing me of said action. I do not receive the local papers and 1 was
not told from the property management company. They assumed I had the house
registered as a rental. | had no idea I was supposed to register the house as a rental or ¢lse
I would have done so.

The property tax bill and the water bill come to my Osceola home and there was no
notice included in these bills.

I would appreciate your help and consideration in this matter in receiving a waiver of
hardship. T will be present at your September meeting if you have any questions.

Sincerely

osanne A. Anderson
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